
	

2023.05.09 FINAL 5853 Greville Street Advertisement Consent Cover Letter	

Tuesday 9 May 2023 

Ms Laura Dorbeck,  
Principal Planning Officer,  
London Borough of Camden,  
2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square,  
London,  
N1C 4AG 

  

Dear Laura,  

20-23 Greville Street, Application for Advertisement Consent 

This Covering Letter and Planning Statement has been prepared by Tibbalds 
Planning and Urban Design to secure advertisement consent for discreet 
signage bearing the logo of the prospective tenant, Julius Bar, on the west and 
north elevations of the building at 20-23 Greville Street.      

The proposed description of development is as follows: “Advertisement consent 
for 2x signs on west and north elevations of the building.” 

Content of the Application 

This covering letter is accompanied by the following supporting documents: 

• Application Form,  

• Cover Letter,  

• Elevational Plans,  

• Signage Specification.  

We trust the above information is sufficient to validate and determine the 
application. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  

Yours sincerely 
For Tibbalds Planning and Urban Design 

 
 
 
 

James Hawkins 
Senior Planner 

james.hawkins@tibbalds.co.uk  
Direct dial: 020 3598 3967 

	


